
TOWN OF PENDLETON 

July 4th Celebration 
 

Fireworks at sunset with viewing 

available from the Town Park. 
 

Please note change:  Due to Federal regulation, the Town of Pendleton has been 

forced to change the fireworks launch location from the traditional Town Park 

location to Town-owned property east of the Town Park.  Current regulations 

force this move away from fuel tanks to the south, shelters in the Town Park, and 

areas of concern adjacent to industrial property to the north of the Town Park.  

The entire Town Park will be open for viewing the fireworks, but please be 

advised that you will need to plan to face east when the fireworks display begins.  

The fireworks experts have modified their planned show to ensure that the 

display will be as exciting as it has been in the past. 

We hope to see you there!  

 


